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Identifying and Addressing Systemic Barriers - Public 
Engagement Pilot Update 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the December 5, 2022 report of the Strategy and Transformation Officer be 
forwarded to the Board of Police Commissioners for consideration.  

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on December 5, 2022, considered a report from the Administration 
regarding the above.  Presentations from the following people were received: 
 

 Ernest Edoh 

 Joy Crawford 

 Senos Timon 

 Paula Collins 
 

As there is a recommendation from the People Bridge Advocacy that pertains to the 
Saskatoon Police Service, your Committee is recommending that the report be 
forwarded to the Board of Police Commissioners for consideration. In addition, your 
Committee also resolved that the report be forwarded to the Diversity, Equity and 
Inclusion Advisory Committee for information. 
 
Attachment 
December 5, 2022 report of the Chief Strategy and Transformation Officer, Strategy and 
Transformation. 


